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A big call out to all our fathers, uncles and grandads -FATHERS’S DAY is approaching.  

We are planning a morning of FUN on Tuesday 14th Of June. Please let us know if you 

can attend by Monday 7th June.  

Further details to follow  according to Covid-19 restrictions.  

 

From TAS to Buckingham Palace  

For the month of June we will be celebrating the Royal family. It will be a 

month full of learning and discovery, customs and traditions together with 

British Values activities. 

To celebrate the Queens 95th Birthday on Friday the 11th of June we will be 

hosting a tea party for our little ones at the nursery with a special “Royal” 

guest. The children will be allowed to come in dressed up for the occasion. 

It’s going to be a Royal celebration!   

 

 

HEALTHY FAMILY PROGRAMME  

Find attached leaflet giving information and support here in Hertfordshire for families.  

This programme is an opportunity to share ideas and experiences with local families in a safe environment  

SUNSCREEN AND SUN HATS 

Now that we are stepping into summer, can we please ask parents to 

provide a named sunhat and named sunscreen for their child.  If the 

weather is warm, could you please apply sunscreen to your child 

before they come into nursery so that can enjoy our outside activities. 

 If you or a member of your family tests positive for the virus at any time, please email us as 

soon as possible and always adhere to the government’s track and trace regulations.  

For more information:  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home NEW CHANGES TO THE 

CURRICULUM  

As most of you may be aware, 

from September 2021 there 

will be changes to the EYFS. 

Training to parents will be 

offered in the summer term. In 

the meantime please see the 

link for more information  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publicati

ons/changes-to-the-early-years-foundation-

stage-eyfs-framework/changes-to-the-

early-years-foundation-stage-eyfs-

framework#:~:text=Development%20Matte

rs%20is%20the%20new,not%20replace%20

your%20professional%20judgement.   
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       MEET THE TEAM 
 
Meet Remy who helps organize the 
office together with Vanda. 
If you have any questions /queries  
in regards to the day to day 
running of the nursery don’t 
hesitate to contact her by email: 
office.totsandscholars@gmail.com 
 

 

RECOMMENDATI0NS 

Here at Tots and Scholars we are 

very pleased that many of you have 

recommended new families to our 

nursery.  We would like to show our 

appreciation to you by giving you 

10% off your invoice for one month 

after a new family that you have 

recommended starts with us.  We 

would kindly ask that you email us 

to let us know when you have made 

a recommendation so that we can 

ensure that the discount is applied. 

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR:  

Elstree Nursery will be closed on all Bank Holidays and the Following dates: 

Tuesday 7th of September – Jewish holiday 

Wednesday 8th of September Inset day 

Thursday 16th of September– Jewish holiday 

Tuesday 21st of September – Jewish holiday 

Tuesday 28th of September– Jewish holiday 

 

 

 

Reception Talk 

We would like to thank all the parents who attended the 

Reception talk via Zoom. We have received lots of 

positive feedback and we glad to hear that it was a 

helpful and positive talk. If you have any further 

questions please feel free to email we are more than 

happy to help.  

 

 

Home Activities 
Please let us know of any activities the little 

ones have been doing at home and have 
enjoyed as we would like to implement this in 

our weekly planning. 
 

  

 

 


